HB 1386 -- RECOVERY HIGH SCHOOL
SPONSOR: Keathley

Currently only public high schools may establish a recovery high
school for students diagnosed with substance use disorder or
dependency.

This bill defines "sponsoring entity" and includes the Department
of Elementary and Secondary Education, magnet schools, charter
schools, and public and private schools as entities that may
establish a recovery high school.



